
What is LAMP? 
LAMP is an independent program that works directly with families in order to support 
Homeschool families like our own. Coordinators, Donald and Jessica Korff, have 
been homeschooling for over 15 years and have uncovered so many opportunities 
in their journey of homeschooling, and it is their heart to share that with the 
families that feel called to the same path of homeschooling that they have been. 
LAMP is the program created in order to step toward that mission. Over a dozen 
PIONEERS families participated in the LAMP program receiving assistance with 
their PIO tuition during the 2022-23 co-op year! 

How does it work? 
LAMP has a variety of different program options for families to sign up for, all designed around the flexible 
needs and interests of the homeschool family. In addition to the variety of programs that LAMP has to offer, 
there is also a sponsorship program that compliments the other components. Simply put, a family signs 
up each child to participate in a LAMP program option, and through that participation, the child becomes 
eligible take part in the unique in-person classes offered by the LAMP Team, to participate in monthly field 
trips, and to be sponsored toward taking other outside classes in the community like PIONEERS Co-op, 
YMCA classes, Kid’s Gym, or music lessons of some sort. It is all designed to support and extend 
the opportunities for homeschool families in a way that just works! 

What is the Cost? 
Lamp will cover Pioneer tuition up to approximately $121/month per student for those students participating 
in PIONEERS K-12th programs. Families participating in the LAMP program will be responsible for a $25 
processing fee, payable to PIONEERS, for the extra processing associated with and generated by LAMP 
funding. 

All families attending PIONEERS are expected to pay tuition promptly at the beginning of each month.  As 
LAMP tuition payments to PIONEERS do not begin until 2 weeks after the first month of PIONEERS (e.g. the 
second week of October), this delay in payment creates a lack of funding for PIONEERS during the month of 
September.  For this reason, all LAMP families will be responsible to self-pay their September tuition bill no 
later than the first week that we meet in September.  When the first LAMP payment is received in October 
(usually the second week), that payment will be applied to each family’s October tuition bill.  Any money left 
over at the end of the year (June) will be applied towards the following year’s bills.  Families not returning to 
PIONEERS the following school year will forfeit this money.   

Please be reminded that LAMP funds are only applicable to tuition and can NOT be used to pay lab/supply 
fees.  All PIONEER families are responsible to pay their own lab/supply fees when they are invoiced at the 
end of July.  

INFORMATION- (Questions visit  https://lamphomeschoolgroup.org)

http://www.lamphomeschool.org/
mailto:patti.sailor@pioneershess.org
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